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Good Afternoon, 

I have attached comments for Item 3C and have also attached comments for unscheduled public comments 
regarding housing issues in Fresno. 

Best, 

Karla Martinez (she/her/ ella) 
Policy Advocate 
Leadership Counsel for Justice and Accountability 
2210 San Joaquin St, Fresno, CA 93721 (new office location) 
Office: 559-369-2790 ext. 119 I Cell: 213-944-4935 
kmartinez leadershi counsel.or 
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Dear Mayor Dyer and Fresno City Councilmembers, 

My name is Ernesto and I am a resident of the City of Fresno. I am a taxpayer and frequent user of Holmes 
Park and I write to urge you to add additional funding to the P ARCS Department using an adequate amount of 
the American Rescue Plan funds. As a hardworking taxpayer, the inability to use my neighborhood park after a 
long day of work is inconvenient, stressful, and takes away from our community's health during a global 
pandemic. 

$50,100 is an unfair and unreasonably deficient amount of funds to allocate for a department that is critical to 
our wellbeing. Visitation to parks, trails, beaches, farms, and gardens has more than doubled since the start of 
the pandemic, yet the City of Fresno is barring their constituents access to healthy and active lifestyles by 
defunding its neighborhood parks. 

Please use the adequate amount of funds within the $171 million dollars received from the Federal Government 
to: 

Keep the lights on at all parks until 10:00 PM. 
Keep gymnasiums open and staffed until 10:00 PM. 

Take care of Fresno. Please keep the lights on at our community parks. 

Sincerely, 

Ernesto Saavedra 
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Dear Mayor Dyer and Fresno City Councilmembers, 

My name is Alexandros Acedo and I am a resident of the City of Fresno. I mostly frequent Figarden 
Neighborhood park, Orchid Park, Oso de Oro Park, and Woodward Park. 

I think than to use $10,000,000 on police and only $50,000 on PARCS is a travesty of justice and decency. 

I am urging you to fund Care, Relief, & Recovery, instead of the police apparatus. 

I write to urge you to add additional funding to the P ARCS Department using an adequate amount of the 
American Rescue Plan funds. 

Parks are centers of community and bastions of public health that need to be as accessible and well-maintained 
as possible. 

$50,100 is an unfair and unreasonably deficient amount of funds to allocate for a department that is critical to 
our wellbeing. Visitation to parks, trails, beaches, farms, and gardens has more than doubled since the start of 
the pandemic, yet the City of Fresno is barring their constituents access to healthy and active lifestyles by 
defunding its neighborhood parks. 

Please use the adequate amount of funds within the $171 million dollars received from the Federal Government 
to: 

Keep the lights on at all parks until 10:00 PM. 
Keep gymnasiums open and staffed until 10:00 PM. 

Take care of Fresno. Please keep the lights on at our community parks. 

Sincerely, 

Alexandros Acedo 
Fresno resident, voter, & taxpayer 
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Dear Mayor Dyer and Fresno City Councilmembers, 

My name is Daniel Farfan Ayala and I am a resident of the City of Fresno. I am a taxpayer and frequent user 
most of parks in Freano. I write to urge you to add additional funding to the P ARCS Department using an 
adequate amount of the American Rescue Plan funds. As a hardworking taxpayer, the inability to use my 
neighborhood park after a long day of work is inconvenient, stressful, and takes away from our community's 
health during a global pandemic. 

$50,100 is an unfair and unreasonably deficient amount of funds to allocate for a department that is critical to 
our wellbeing. Visitation to parks, trails, beaches, farms, and gardens has more than doubled since the start of 
the pandemic, yet the City of Fresno is barring their constituents access to healthy and active lifestyles by 
defunding its neighborhood parks. 

Please use the adequate amount of funds within the $171 million dollars received from the Federal Government 
to: 

Keep the lights on at all parks until 10:00 PM. 
Keep gymnasiums open and staffed until 10:00 PM. 

Take care of Fresno. Please keep the lights on at our community parks. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Farfan Ayala 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission and any files transmitted with it may contain privileged 
and/or confidential information only for use by the intended recipient. Unless you are the addressee or authorized to 
receive messages for the addressee, you may not use, copy, disclose, or distribute this message, or any information 
contained in or attached to this message, to anyone. If you received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by 
replying to this e-mail and delete the transmission. Thank you. 
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Dear Mayor Dyer and Fresno City Councilmembers, 

My name is Bryant contreras and I am a resident of the City of Fresno. I am a taxpayer and frequent user 
of Victoria neighborhood park. I write to urge you to add additional funding to the PARCS Department 
using an adequate amount of the American Rescue Plan funds. As a hardworking taxpayer, the inability to 
use my neighborhood park after a long day of work is inconvenient, stressful, and takes away from our 
community's health during a global pandemic. 

$50,100 is an unfair and unreasonably deficient amount of funds to allocate for a department that is 
critical to our wellbeing. Visitation to parks, trails, beaches, farms, and gardens has more than doubled 
since the start of the pandemic, yet the City of Fresno is barring their constituents access to healthy and 
active lifestyles by defunding its neighborhood parks. 

Please use the adequate amount of funds within the $171 million dollars received from the Federal 
Government to: 

Keep the lights on at all parks until 10:00 PM. 
Keep gymnasiums open and staffed until 10:00 PM. 

Take care of Fresno. Please keep the lights on at our community parks. 

Sincerely, 

Bryant contreras 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Dear Mayor Dyer and Fresno City Councilmembers, My name is Tony Quezadaand I am a resident of the 
City of Fresno. I am a taxpayer and frequent user of Victoria Park (Clinton& Brawley). I write to urge you 
to add additional funding to the PARCS Department using an adequate amount of the American Rescue 
Plan funds. As a hardworking taxpayer, the inability to use my neighborhood park after a long day of 
work is inconvenient, stressful, and takes away from our community's health during a global pandemic. 
$50,100 is an unfair and unreasonably deficient amount of funds to allocate for a department that is 
critical to our wellbeing. Visitation to parks, trails, beaches, farms, and gardens has more than doubled 
since the start of the pandemic, yet the City of Fresno is barring their constituents access to healthy and 
active lifestyles by defunding its neighborhood parks. Please use the adequate amount of funds within the 
$171 million dollars received from the Federal Government to: Keep the lights on at all parks until 10:00 
PM. Keep gymnasiums open and staffed until 10:00 PM. Take care of Fresno. Please keep the lights on at 
our community parks. 

Tony 
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